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HEYBURN AT A GLANCE IN 2016-17

ØNew Staff Members

ØA Retreat to Remember

ØSchool-wide Focus

ØA Whole Lot of Students

ØBig Classes

ØNew Curriculum



NEW STAFF MEMBERS

 Welcome to:
qMr. Garner, ½ assistant principal & ½ teacher

qMrs. Anderson, 2nd grade teacher

qMrs. Nash, Title I para-professional

qMr. O’Brien, SPE para-professional

qMrs. Spears, IRI para-professional

qMrs. Toner, student teacher



A RETREAT TO REMEMBER



SCHOOL-WIDE FOCUS



A WHOLE LOT OF STUDENTS & BIG CLASSES



NEW CURRICULUM
 Thank you for the new math curriculum!  

qLots of Resources

qExtra Planning

qChallenging Students & Staff



QUESTIONS?


